From: Ken Zangla <kzangla@nhilc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 1:52 PM
To: Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] RIN 3064-AF81

To whom it may concern,

| have worked with people with disabilities for 30 years. As Director (currently retired) of a program for people with
disabilities at the University of New Orleans, | was over a self-employment training program, where the participants
received intensive business training from UNO college of Business and community business leaders. Upon successful
completion, they could receive up to $20,000 start-up money from La. Rehabilitation Services. Many would not qualify
for loans from banking institutions. The program assisted many individuals successfully start a business and get off
dependence on a Disability check. | support the Community Reinvestment Act regulations to assist low to moderate
income taxpayers, who have disabilities, so they can qualify for loans and investments that would help them since so
many are unbanked and have no place to ask for loans for their businesses.

Thank you,

Ken Zangla,

Independent Living Specialist

New Horizons Independent Living Center
3717 Governemnt St., Ste. 7

Alexandria, LA 71302

Ph: 318-484-3596/442-3646

Fax: 318-484.3640
Cell/text:318-451-9170



